
Notice 
of Public Hearing

Knoxville’s Community Development Corporation (KCDC) has 
developed its 2024 Public Housing Agency (PHA) Annual Dra�  Plan 
in compliance with the 1998 Public Housing Reform Act.  � e Plan 
will be available for review Monday – Friday between the hours of 
7:30 am and 4:00 pm beginning Monday, February 12, 2024, through 
Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at the KCDC Main O�  ce located at 901 
N. Broadway, Knoxville, TN; all KCDC Development O�  ces; KCDC’s 
Section 8 O�  ce located at 400 Harriet Tubman Street, Knoxville, TN 
and on KCDC’s website at www.kcdc.org.  

Formal comments regarding the Dra�  Plan should be submitted to 
the KCDC Main O�  ce in written format for review.  KCDC’s Board 
of Commissioners would like to invite those who are interested to 
attend a public hearing regarding the Dra�  Plan on � ursday, March 
28, 2024, at 4:30 pm.


